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Book Fair  

 
Thank you everyone who bought books at our Book 

fair this week. Our final total collected was 

£952.40. Thank you also to the Book Fair Gang 

from year 6; Liberty, Prissy, Olly, Ruby, Ethan 

and James D who helped with the organisation 

and who also supported the adults running the 

fair. The Book Review was a great success we had 

52 entries which made choosing the winners really 

hard for Liberty, Olly, Prissy and Ruby.  

Thank you to Miss Terry who judged the year 6 

entries!! 

 

The winners are; 

Liberty Yr6 

Ellie Yr5 

Chloe Yr4  

William Yr2 

Samuel Yr R 

 

There is a special mention for; 

Dylan Yr6 for the Best Presentation and 

Illustration. 

 

The voucher prizes can be used at our next Book 

Fair which is tbc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 
 

This week the class with the best attendance 

was: Moles with a fantastic 98.18%   

Well done!! 

 

Headteacher Good Conduct Award 

 

Isaac for his helpful attitude and good manners 

Golden Children 

 

This week’s Golden Children are 

  

Hedgehogs:  Harvey and Ellie 

Rabbits: Mark and River 

Woodpeckers: Abigail and Isla  

Owls: Jaden and Alexander 

Squirrels: Scarlet and Beau 

Moles: Storm and Finlay  

  

Please ask us why we are Golden Children  
 

 

“Seasonal Christmas Shop” 

 

The Forest School will be selling Crafts and 

food made from our own vegetables that we 

have grown on our allotment. These will 

include; Pickles, Jams, Chutneys and sauces. 

The shop will be open every Friday at 3.00 – 

3.20pm starting Friday 10th November 2017. 

 

Monies raised will go towards forest school 

provisions also 10% will go to our friends in 

Kampala, Uganda as we are hoping to enable 

them set up a “Kitchen Garden”. 

 



 

Open Classrooms  

 

Thank you to all the parent classroom visits 

made this week to share a part of your child’s 

learning from this term. We have received 

some lovely note of thanks for these sessions.  

 

 

D.I.S.C.O  

 

The children loved the disco; their behavior 

has been great, Mrs Cooper (as always) was a 

star with her cooking and we had great 

helpers. Thank you to the volunteers for 

coming along to help. 

 

PTA 

 

We are holding a PTA meeting on the first 

week back next term; Thursday November 2nd 

@ 3:15pm in the school hall. If you wish to 

attend but your school aged child needs child 

care then please let us know, via the office, 

and we will put in support via the wraparound 

for the meeting.  

 

Have a restful half term  

 


